
 
 
 

Announcement for Intent to Award 
Solicitation No. 25-015 

Plaza Roof Replacement 
 
 

NOTICE TO ALL SUBMITTERS 

 
Upon careful review of the Bids received by Go Triangle IFB No: 25-015 Plaza Roof 
Replacement, Go Triangle Review and Selection Committee recommended an 
award of a contract to Centimark Corporation.   Go Triangle would like to thank those 
that submitted a bid for their time and effort expended in preparation of that submittal. 

  
 
 
 
 

William Bryant 
Procurement Program Manager 
 
 
Cc: File 


